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As was expected it's been a very busy last week of Parliament for the year. 

 

Some of the highlights over the past few days have included: 

 

* A visit to the Standard Ethanol plant just south of Coleambally to hear of 

their innovative plans for the future. 

* Meeting with the P & Cs from Griffith and Wade High Schools. 

* Visiting the Riding for Disabled Centre in Griffith and seeing first hand the 

wonderful work that goes on. 

* Meeting with Minister Goward regarding a proposal put forward by the 

Linking Communities Network for supported rental accommodation in our 

region. 

* Attending AgDay at Parliament and highlighting to those there the 

incredible produce that this region grows and provides to domestic and 

international markets. 

* Presenting the petition to Parliament requesting the reinstatement of the 

midweek passenger train from Griffith to Sydney. 

* Attending the SRE awards at Parliament House on Thursday night.   



 

 

This evening I look forward to attending the inaugural South West Music 

Students awards in Deniliquin. 

 

Tomorrow I'll have the pleasure of unveiling a plaque to celebrate the Finley 

Historial Museum's 50 years of operation.   

  

All the best for the weekend ! 

 

Kind regards  

 

Austin Evans 

Member for Murray  

 

 

 

NSW Government Committed To Ending Domestic And Family 

Violence 

 

Our Community will not tolerate domestic and family violence and 

perpetrators of this crime must be held accountable for their actions.  



 

 

Read more >>  

 

 

 

Funds Available to Boost Regional Conferencing in Murray 

 

Applications are open to conference planners, towns and regions that want to 

create their own new conferences or attract and retain existing business 

events. 

 

Read more >>  

 

 

 

Grants Available To Support 

Councils and Communities 

 

Grants of up to $300,000 are 

available to support local 

government and community 

organisations to adapt public spaces 

to mitigate heat events, or upgrade 

community buildings to be be more 

resilient to extreme weather.  

 

Read more >>  
 

https://austinevans.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=9975854c9466563f932e4b059&id=140d173310&e=a445adaa19
https://austinevans.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=9975854c9466563f932e4b059&id=0e51bdc37f&e=a445adaa19


 

 

 

Dont Let The Water Waste Your 

Life or Your Mates 

 

The Community is urged to stay safe 

in and around water as the NSW 

Government launches its 2018 water 

safety advertising campaign. 

 

Read more >>  
 

 

 

Paid Domestic Violence Leave for NSW Public Sector Employees  

 

The NSW Government is ensuring victim-survivors of domestic violence have 

more resources and extra time to rebuild their lives. 

 

Read more >>  

 

 

 

Boost to Emergency Radio Coverage in Griffith 

 

Critical communications for emergency services in Griffith have been boosted 

with the roll-out of the government radio network.  

 

Read more >>  

 

https://austinevans.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=9975854c9466563f932e4b059&id=4e705c1837&e=a445adaa19
https://austinevans.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=9975854c9466563f932e4b059&id=29c7f728d1&e=a445adaa19


 

 

If you would like an appointment to discuss any ideas, projects or issues you 

may have, please contact my Deniliquin or Griffith electorate offices. 

Together we can help our local communities to thrive!  
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